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BULGARIA WILL REQUEST A NEW REPORT FROM THE EUROPEAN COMMISSION ON ITS 
READINESS TO JOIN THE EURO

- 21.01.2025

Radio Bulgaria (21 January 2025)

 

Bulgaria is making the necessary progress towards adopting the euro, according to 
representatives of the European institutions whom Finance Minister Temenuzhka Petkova met with.

This progress will allow Bulgaria to request extraordinary convergence reports from the European 
Central Bank (ECB) and the European Commission regarding its readiness to introduce the euro, 
the Ministry of Finance announced.
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